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Dear Partner, 

We are glad to invite you to our Montpellier SupAgro International Days 2018 which will take 
place from Tuesday March the 6th to Thursday March the 8th, 2018 in Montpellier. 

During the International days Montpellier SupAgro will organize a Study Abroad Fair on March the 
8th.  The objective is to encourage our students to study abroad and to help them in defining their 
mobility project by introducing them to our international partner universities. We would be 
pleased to welcome one or two representatives of your university to promote your institution at 
this fair. 

The main focus of the International Days will be workshops on the Bologna process. 
As you may know, Paris is hosting in Mai 2018 (from 23rd to 25th May) the Bologna Ministerial 
Conference. In this context, French government enhances the organization of preparatory events 
and our third International Days event will be certified “Bologna 2018”. Here you have the 3 topics 
which will be approached during this event: 
- Workshop 1: Exchange of good practices on capacity building programs 
- Workshop 2: Building double and joint degrees: impact on internationalization of students and 
institutions? 
- Workshop 3: Innovative pedagogy and internationalization at home 
We are convinced that by putting our expertise together we will be able to produce fruitful 
contribution to the Bologna Process and to the internationalization of our institution. If you have 
any particular expertise or a project in one of these 3 topics you would like to present during this 
event, please contact Stéphanie Thiessé by email at stephanie.thiesse @supagro.fr. 

Also, during our International days, you will have the opportunity to meet your counterparts, visit 
our campuses and social activities can be proposed such as city tour. You will find below the full 
program of the International Days. 
The participation to the event is free, meals (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday: lunch and dinner) 
and coffee breaks are included. 
Please note that we are unable to cover the costs of any of the fees related to the transportation 
and the accommodation. Erasmus Plus partners can use the Erasmus Staff fellowships. You will 
find attached a series of practical information (hotels, transportation, etc.) useful during your stay. 

We recommend the interested participants to fill in the following application form as soon as 
possible, until February 12th  at noon . Link to the Google Form by clicking. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Montpellier SupAgro in March 2018! 
Best Wishes from Montpellier, 

Montpellier SupAgro 

2, place Pierre Viala 

34060 Montpellier (France) 

www.supagro.fr 

Contact : stephanie.thiesse@supagro.fr

Dominique Louette & Alice François, International Relations and Languages department

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17Bua9tF8zoIjwwlAaKsajyZfTaEaCKuWNn_pbsXhDDo/edit
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Please note that this program is subject to change.


